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Dear House committee On Human Services,

My name is Rose Kaler, I'm a fourth generation Oregonian (my daughter is a 5th),
and | oppose this bill. Many of us experience times of low income, | struggled as a
single parent for 12 years, and know firsthand the challenges. With hard work | got a
better job.

This would put more burden on those of us that didn't give up and kept working to
better ourselves.

We already have many programs for this group of Oregonians.

Please consider how much the taxpayers of Oregon are already paying. we cannot
afford another tax.



